Barrow and District Twinning Association     News letter October 2009

Dear fellow Twinners,

Our next Twinning visit to Marans will be during Spring Bank Holiday in 2010.

This is roughly from May 28th until June 1st 2010.

In order that we can begin to make plans for the visit, the committee would like to have some idea of how many people are interested in taking part in the visit and if so whether you would prefer to travel as part of a group or make your own arrangements. 

One suggestion  is to fly from East Midlands to Nantes ( flights were reasonably priced this year.)  Although prices and schedules are not yet available for May next year, if we can establish who might want to travel in a group, we could be in a position to book flights as soon as they become available which would, we hope, be at a  fairly cheap rate. Flights to Nantes would involve onward travel to Marans and we could investigate how best to do this, depending on the size of the group.

There are other possibilities for group travel and these are being investigated.

I am not asking for a firm commitment at this stage, but would appreciate a considered response before the end of November. Do remember that friends and acquaintances might also like to join us and would be very welcome to do so.

Kind regards

Sue Rodgers, Chairperson

Twinning visit to Marans, Spring Bank Holiday 2010

Name/ Names ___________________________________________ 

Would like to take part in the Twinning visit planned for Spring Bank Holiday 2010. 










Yes/ No
How certain at this stage are you of this? Very sure/ Fairly sure/ Uncertain.

Would you want to travel as part of a group?



Yes/ No

Would you want to travel independently?



Yes/ No

Please return slip either to Kathryn Timmons, 4 Beveridge St., Barrow upon Soar

Tel01509 416168 

or to Sue Rodgers, 32 Holbourne Close, Barrow upon Soar,LE12 8NE Tel 01509 416533

Please respond, even if negative, before November 31st. 

